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August 4, 2020
Dear Goodwill Excel Center Students:
I hope you and your families are all doing well and staying healthy as we find ourselves now in August and preparing for the upcoming school year. Last week we sent out communication about school reopening plans with an update that we would hold a series of virtual “Back to School Town Halls.”
We are holding three different Town Hall dates organized by last name. If you are unable to make your assigned date and time, please reach out to Ms. Rhodes.  
The Town Halls will take place on the following dates and times:
· Last name A-I – Wednesday, August 12th from 1-2pm 
· Last name J-R – Thursday, August 13th from 1-2pm 
· Last name S-Z – Friday, August 14th from 10-11am 
These Town Hall meetings will take place on Zoom and members of our Leadership Team and Front Office Team will be reaching out to you this week with the meeting ID, passcode, and Zoom link so you can login. Our goals in the meeting are:
· Review our Term 1 reopening plans and health and safety protocols 
· Issue a student technology survey and student feedback survey 
· Remind you about key dates for the upcoming school year and key documents 
· Answer any questions you might have for the upcoming school year
We look forward to seeing you in one of the Town Halls next week. If you have any questions about these Town Halls, please reach out to Ms. Rhodes or me. Our contact information is: Chelsea.Kirk@goodwillexcelcenter.org; (202)-309-6615 and  Dawn.Rhodes@goodwillexcelcenter.org; (202)-617-0339. 
Thank you for your continued commitment to your education journey! 

Sincerely,

Dr. Chelsea Kirk
School Director

Cc: Catherine Meloy
      Colleen Paletta
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